
Monday, January 13 
Ham/Cheese/Bun 

 
 
 

Fresh Fruit 
Pears 

*Chuckwagon Beans 
French Fries 

 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Tuesday, January 14 
Chicken Salad 

Roll 
 
 

Sliced Apples 
Fresh Fruit 

Tossed Salad 
with Carrots 

  
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 

Wednesday, January 

Fish Sticks 
Roll 

 
 

Peaches 
Fresh Fruit 

Mixed Greens 
*Glazed Sweet 

Potatoes 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 

Thursday, January 16 
Salisbury Steak/

Gravy 
Roll 

 
Fresh Fruit 
Mixed Fruit 

Mashed Potatoes 
Green Peas 

 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 

Friday, January 17 
Pepperoni Pizza 

 
 
 

Applesauce 
Fresh Fruit 

Romaine Salad  
with Tomatoes 

 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 

Monday, January 6 
Hotdog/Bun 

 
Fresh Fruit 
Pineapple 

Baked Beans 
Sweet Potato Cross 

Trax 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Tuesday, January 7 
Cheeseburger/Bun 

 
Mixed Fruit 
Fresh Fruit 

Vegetable Medley 
French Fries 

 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Wednesday, January 

Spaghetti/Meat 
Sauce 
Roll 

 
Mandarin Oranges 

Fresh Fruit 
Romaine Salad  
with tomatoes 

 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

 
 

Thursday, January 9 
BBQ/Swirl Roll 

 
 
 

Peaches 
Fresh Fruit 
Coleslaw 

Green Beans 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Friday, January 10 
Stuffed Crust 
Cheese Pizza 

 
 

Pears 
Fresh Grapes 

Corn 
Fresh Carrots 

 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Students must choose at 
least one fruit or vegetable 
with their meal at lunch. 
 
Students may purchase meals 
by the day, week, month, or 
year. 
 
Menus are subject to change 
without notice due to product 
availability. 

 
Don’t forget your breakfast 
and lunch money!! 
 
Applications for free/reduced 
price meals may be submitted 
at any time during the school 
year. 



Monday, January 27 
 
 
 

PROFESSIONAL  
DAY 

Tuesday, January 28 
 
 
 

PROFESSIONAL  
DAY 

Wednesday, January 

Chicken Nuggets 
Roll 

 
Fresh Fruit 

Sliced Apples 
French Fries 
Baked Beans 

 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 

Tuesday, January 21 
Hotdog/Bun 

 
Fresh Fruit 
Pineapple 

Baked Beans 
Sweet Potato Cross 

Trax 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Wednesday, January 

Cheeseburger/Bun 
 

Mixed Fruit 
Fresh Fruit 

Vegetable Medley 
French Fries 

 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Thursday, January 23 
BBQ/Swirl Bun 

 
 

Peaches 
Fresh Fruit 
Coleslaw 

Green Beans 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 
 
 

Friday, January 24 
Stuffed Crust  
Cheese Pizza 

 
Pears 

Fresh Grapes 
Romaine Salad  
with Tomatoes 

 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 

Thursday, January 30 
Beef Vegetable Soup 

Toasted Cheese 
Sandwich 

 
Fresh Fruit 
Mixed Fruit 

Fresh Carrots 
 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 

Friday, January 31 
Pepperoni Pizza 

 
 

Fresh Fruit 
Applesauce 

Romaine Salad 
with Tomatoes 

 
 

Choice of Cold Milk 
 
 

Monday, January 20 
MLK Day 

No School Today 

BREAKFAST MENU: 
Daily entrée choices are sausage biscuit OR  
Cereal/graham crackers.  Other choices include: 
 
Monday—Breakfast Pizza 
Tuesday—Pancake/Sausage Wrap 
Wednesday—Mini Pancakes 
Thursday—Cinnamon Roll 
Friday—Pop Tarts 
 
Fruit or Juice served daily. 
 
Choice of Cold Milk daily. 
 

DAILY ENTRÉE CHOIC-
ES: 
Nachos 
Pizza 
Yogurt/Cheese Stick  
Salad Bar 
Tuesday—Chicken Salad 
Wednesday—Tuna Salad 

 
(Each with the fruits and 
vegetables on the serving 
line.) 

 
 
 
A la carte Line 
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